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and becomevoid after the termination of one year and six
monthsfrom andafterthepassingof thesame.

PassedMarch30, 1785. RecordedL. B. No. 2, p. 491.

CHAPTER MCLI.

AN ACT TO REPEAL AN ACT OF ASSEMBLY, ENTITLED “AN ACT TO
CARRt INTO IMMEDIATE EFFECT THE RESOLUTIONS OF THE
UNITED STATES IN CONGRESSASSEMBLED, FOR ADJUSTING THE
CLAIMS OF INDIVIDUALS OF THIS COMMONWEALTH AGAINST THE
SAID UNITED STATES.’

(SectionI, P. L.) Whereasby the saidrecited act thepresi-
dentor vice-presidentand executivecouncil were empowered
to appointtwo additionalcommissionersto expeditethesettle-
ment of such claims as aforesaidandvestedwith similar and
equalpowersto the officers appointedby theUnited Statesin
congressassembledto adjustandsettleall claimsanddemands
asaforesaidagainstthesaid United States:

(Section II, P. L.) And whereasthe delay intendedto be
remediedby thesaidactis by actof the United Statesin con-
gressassemblednow providedagainstandthe necessaryrelief
grantedandtherebythefirst recitedactrendereduseless:

Therefore:
[SectionI.] (SectionIII, P.L.) Be it enactedandit is hereby

enactedby the Representativesof the Freemenof the Com-
monwealthof Pennsylvaniain GeneralAssemblymet, and by
theauthorityof thesame,Thattheact,entitled“An actto carry
into immediateeffect the resolutionsof the United Statesin
congressassembledfor adjustingthe claims of individuals of
this commonwealthagainstthe United States,”’ shall beand
the sameis herebyrepealedandmadenull andvoid.

PassedMarch 30, 1785. RecordedL. B. No. 2, p. 487.

1 PassedDecember1, 1784, Chapter1118.


